
Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. 
PO Box 2818 

Pasco, Washington, 99302-2818 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
TO OUR CUSTOMERS 

 
February 15, 2019 
 

Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. has filed a revision to its tariff with the Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (commission) to increase the following rates. If accepted, the 
changes will take place on April 1, 2019. 
  
     Current Proposed Estimated 

Rates  Rates  Increased Revenue 
Non-sufficient funds check fee $5.00  $9.00  $12 (3 NSF check) 
 
Service Visit/Charge   $25.00  $50.00  $150 (for 6 visits) 
 
Account Set-up Charge  $15.00  $25.00  $50 (for 5 customers) 
 
 The above fees are being increased to better align with the costs of doing business.  The 
non-sufficient funds check fee is being increased to match the fee charged by our bank for non-
sufficient checks.  The Service Visit Charge applies when a utility employee or agent is 
dispatched to a customer’s premise for a condition caused by the customer. 
 
 Any future changes to the tariff will be reviewed by the commission and a notice of 
changes will be provided to our customers.  The commission protects consumers by ensuring 
utility and transportation services are fairly priced, available, reliable, and safe. Regulated 
companies must obtain the commission’s approval before they can change rates or services to 
their customers. 

 
If you would like additional information about the commission please use the contact 

information below.  
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Web site: http://www.utc.wa.gov 
Telephone: 1-800-562-6150 
 
If you have any questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call 
Harrison-Ray Water Company at (509) 627-2937.   
 
 
      Sincerely, 
      Tom Harrison 
      Harrison-Ray Water Company, Inc. 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/

